
From: Natalie Gladden
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; "Robertson, Jeffery"
Cc: Johnny Titsworth; Leslie Garvis
Subject: Burnett Remediation Work Plan for the Gissler B #88
Date: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 1:06:25 PM
Attachments: WP as submitted 020415.pdf

Please find the attached work plan for the Gissler B #88 for Burnett Oil Co,. Inc.  After review of this
 document, if approved the remediation will begin immediately.
 
Thank you and have a great afternoon!
 
 

Natalie Gladden
Environmental Director
DFSI Environmental Services
Cell: 575-602-1786
Office: 575-964-8394
Fax: 575-964-8396
Email: ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com
 
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipients(s) named
 above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
 you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying
 of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and
 delete the original message.
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